
Regalia petition committee 
 
Given that the motion to allow a limited change to commencement regalia was rejected, Provost 
Mikhalevsky assures the UFC that appeals will be made, as they are every year. UFC should recommend 
a body to respond to such appeals. 
 
Motion (Jackie/Anand): That the same committee that considers petitions to walk at commencement 
also considers exceptions to academic regalia. This is a committee consisting of the Dean of the College 
in which the student is enrolled, the Registrar, the Dean of Student Life, and the chair of the University 
Academic Affairs Committee.  
 
Rationale: A small committee is able to meet fairly quickly. This committee will likely be meeting already 
to discuss commencement-related issues.  


